
Men’s  J. O. Program Committee 
Phone Conference call July 10, 2007 
  
The meeting called to order at 12:05 PM EST by Chair, Gil Elsas 
  
I. Roll Call 
Members Present: 
Reg 1 – Roger Baldwin, Tim Klempnauer 
Reg 2 – David Klein 
Reg 3 – Gilbert Elsass, Chairman JOPC 
Reg 4 – Dan Coon 
Reg 5 – Bob Witmer 
Reg 6 – DeWayne Davenport 
Reg 7 – Rick Tucker 
Reg 9 – Dean Schott 
NGJA Rep. – Jon Culbertson 
Jr. Rep. MPC – Bill Foster 
Jr. Coaches Rep – Kelly Crumley 
Athlete Rep. – Jay Thornton 
Junior Olympic Program Coordinator-Jeff Robinson voice, no vote 
  
Members not present: 
Reg 8 – Kevin White 
Men’s Program Dir – Dennis McIntyre  
Jr. Rep. MPC –Steve Butcher 
  
II. Proposal for the adoption of FIG Scoring in the JO Program.  Jeff Robinson 
 
The idea of going to an FIG scoring program within the JO Program is understood by the 
gymnastics’ community as inevitable.  There was a great deal of discussion concerning 
the pro and cons of the proposal. However at this time there are some primary concerns 
as listed below 

• There have been so many changes within the last year that we should avoid 
voting on a program that contains areas where there are still questions so as to 
avoid numerous updates. 

• Judging inconsistencies between the compulsory and optional levels 
 
Vote: fails unanimously  
 
Jeff Robinson would like written ideas and feedback within two weeks. 
 
Email suggestions about the summit 
 
Meeting adjourned 
 
Approved by: Dennis McIntyre, Men’s Program Director 
 
Approved by: Steve Penny, USAG President 
 


